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Dear Colleagues, 

This issue marks a significant step forward in the history of The Journal of Plastination: 
papers published from here on will be indexed on SCOPUS. Scopus is Elsevier’s abstract 
and citation database. It covers nearly 36,377 titles from approximately 11,678 
publishers, of which 34,346 are peer-reviewed journals in top-level subject fields: life 
sciences, social sciences, physical sciences and health sciences. All journals covered in 
the Scopus database are reviewed each year to ensure high standards are maintained. 

I have pasted below, for your information, the relevant email from Elsevier in 
Amsterdam: 

“The Journal of Plastination is accepted for coverage in Elsevier product(s). 

Elsevier is happy to inform you that the above-mentioned title has been covered in 
selected Elsevier product(s) starting with 2019 material.  

We intend to index and extract data from the full text article and integrate such data in 
these product(s). Note that we never make the full text available to our customers or 
other third parties, although we require access to the full text for purposes of indexing 
and extraction. Using sophisticated linking technology, we refer our users back to your 
online platform to access the full-text or to view purchasing information (depending on 
the entitlement of the user) thus ensuring that coverage in Elsevier products enhances 
user traffic to the content on your platform. 

Elsevier products are used by leading research institutions, government organizations, 
decision-making bodies and corporate organizations around the world. Therefore, 
coverage of your title(s) in Elsevier products provides increased visibility and 
discoverability of your content.  

Elsevier products have adopted formal content selection criteria and standards. By 
accepting your title for coverage in one or more of these products, we have determined 
that your title(s) meet these standards; and by granting us permission to have your 
title(s) covered, you in turn have confirmed your commitment to the highest possible 
publishing standards. We feel sure you will appreciate that continued coverage of your 
title(s) in Elsevier products does depend upon your continued adherence to that 
commitment.” 

Note that our continued coverage depends on maintaining our commitment to the 
highest possible publishing standards. Now that contributions are going to be indexed, I 
am confident that the Journal of Plastination will attract more high-quality submissions 
from all round the world, reflecting the significance of plastination in research and 
education, and the truly global reach of the technology. 

 

Philip J. Adds, MSc, FIBMS, 
SSFHEA 
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In this issue, we present two papers discussing aspects of education, a paper on the 
bacteriological safety of plastinates, and two papers on alternative techniques of tissue 
preservation from institutions in countries where access to the necessary resources for 
bona fide plastination is likely to be challenging.  

With best wishes, 

 
Philip J Adds 
Editor-in-Chief 
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